
REVISED 20240116 

COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 

CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF AN UNSCHEDULED VACANCY FOR A SPECIAL DISTRICT(S) 

 Notice is hereby given, pursuant to section 54974 of the Government Code, that an unscheduled vacancy has 

occurred on a Special District Committee, Commission or Board (PRC 9314 Code), stated below.   For further information, 

contact your District Office OR the Clerk of the Board Office at:   County Administrative Center, 4080 Lemon Street, Floor 1, 

Riverside, CA  92501 (Mailing Address:  Post Office Box 1147), (951) 955-1069.  

DATE COMMITTEE, COMMISSION OR BOARD:      VACANCY OF: APPT. ON/OR 

POSTED:     TERM OF:               POSITION OF:       DISTRICT:   AFTER  DATE:  

01/16/2024 TEAM RCD Jeff McClenahan 3rd 01/30/2024 

Term ending 11/30/2026 Board of Director County 

I, Kimberly Rector, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of 

Riverside County, hereby certify that the above Notice of 

Vacancy was posted in accordance with Sec. 54974 of the 

Government Code on the date listed. 

By:            

Date:  January 16, 2024 


